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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 
this month:  

 Steve Bentham 
 Colin Clair 
 Jeremy Gale 
 Pete Gunter 
 Autumn Davidson 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 
following Mirmil Team members: 

 Bonnie Begin – 2 years 
 Reid Hagerman – 25 years 
 Sheri Kehoe – 9 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

 
EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT EMPLOYEE 
LUNCH WILL BE OCTOBER 

25TH. 

LOYALIST TRAINING 
UPDATE 

In recent communication with 
Loyalist, they have proposed we offer 

a “Design Thinking and 3D Printing” 
course instead of the AutoCAD 

course. Those who expressed interest 
in the AutoCAD course, please see 

Sam to let her know if you are 
interested in the 3D Printing Course or 
the AutoCAD course. We may still run 

the AutoCAD course if we have 
enough interest.  

Others who may not have expressed 
initial interest, but who may be 

interested in taking this new course, 
see Sam.  

 

Why did the ghost go into the 
bar? 

  … for the boos. 

CHRISTMAS 

We are starting to think about our Christmas 
party! Since bowling was such a hit last year, 
we are considering doing that again. However, 
if anyone has any ideas or input for something 
different, please see Sam. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you all for your support and 
patience as we try and navigate 
this ransomware attack. Slowly 

but surely, we are getting back on 
track. We appreciate everyone’s 

help during this time. 


